
 

July 1, 2025 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support for Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina 

Resort. 

 

Please be advised that our hotel will undergo essential repair work on the ceiling of the 

Main Tower Atrium Lobby during the period listed below. 

As this is a large-scale renovation project, the entire hotel will be temporarily closed 

during this time. 

 

Closure Period  

December 1, 2025 (Monday) – May 31, 2026 (Sunday) 

*Please note that the schedule is subject to change depending on the progress of the 

repair work. 

 

During the above-mentioned period, the entire facility will be closed, except for group 

guests with existing reservations. 

Please note that marine activities and the MegaZIP will remain in operation, though 

some services may be limited. 

For any wedding-related inquiries, kindly contact Art Grace Oceanfront Garden 

Chapel Okinawa at 0120-809-881. 

 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your 

kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort 

General Manager 


